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I would like to take this opportunity to speak up for these magnificent marsupials that happen to 

represent our Country on our Coat of Arms.  
 
The barbaric treatment of these animals is unspeakable and shameful to our Country. I don't know 

of another Country on this planet that would cull an animal that does not exist anywhere else in 
the world.  
 
We have such unique wildlife within Australia and the best we can do is cull them for dog food, 
human consumption, erect cruel & barbaric exclusion fencing to animals that were here long 
before we were.  
 

Disgraceful, horrific & inhuman behaviour 


